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Information about the Coronavirus 
 

The new Coronavirus has raised a lot of questions among the public. 

 

The municipalities of Uppsala County and Region Uppsala together with Uppsala County 

Administrative Board is monitoring the development in close contact with the responsible 

government authorities and we follow their recommendations. 

 

If you have any general questions about Coronaviruses and how the authorities are handling 

the situation, or other concerns, please call 113 13. 

 

If you have been abroad in the last 14 days and now have a fever or respiratory symptoms 

such as coughing, difficulty breathing or throat pain, do not go directly to a health centre. 

Instead, contact 1177 Vårdguiden on telephone number 1177 to receive information about 

where to go. 

 

Here you will find information from the authorities regarding the virus, transmission and 

management of the outbreak.  

 

1177 Vårdguiden 

https://www.1177.se/Uppsala-lan/aktuellt/nytt-coronavirus-covid-19/ 

Krisinformation.se 

https://www.krisinformation.se/detta-kan-handa/handelser-och-storningar/20192/myndigheterna-

om-det-nya-coronaviruset 

Public Health Agency of Sweden 

https://www.folkhalsomyndigheten.se/smittskydd-beredskap/smittsamma-

sjukdomar/coronavirus/fragor-och-svar-om-nytt-coronavirus/ 
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